
I would like to express my sincere desire that mendocino county NOT open its doors to cannabis cultivation for any 

reason at 10% parcel acreage.  I am open to 22k sq ft as a max per parcel.  If that is not feasible, I’d be interested in 

seeing 1 acre being put on a ballot for public vote. Please protect our voice here.  Please do not assume that BOS just 

knows better.  I am not in favor of 10% expansion.  Thank you, 

 

Elise Planty 

707-354-4776 

Covelo, CA 

 

tel://7073544776/

